COP Y.
Tlopr's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

5th August, 1932,

Dear Sirsg,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the lst instant respecting the steamer " PINHEL", and
with regard thereto have to inform you that you are correct
in your assumptdbon that the small hatchways in the bridge
space are the coaling hatchways.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

G. T. Bs Seullard, Esq.,
LISBON.
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